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UNIVERSITY SENATE 
 
October 2, 2009 
 
 
 
J. Frank Brewer 
Assistant Vice President for Facilities Management 
2310 Service Building 
Campus 
 
Dear Frank, 
 
On behalf of the Senate Executive Committee (SEC), I would like to express our gratitude 
for the efficient and timely action in response to our request for review of the pedestrian 
safety situation at the garage near CSPAC.  Major Larry Volz of the Department of Public 
Safety outlined the measures that will be undertaken to ensure pedestrian safety.  We in 
the Senate see this as a prime example of excellent management, committed service, and 
responsiveness to the community. 
 
We are grateful to your serious consideration of our request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Elise Miller-Hooks 
Chair 
University Senate 
 
cc: Major Larry Volz 
 Donald R. St Armand 
 Stefan Sallet 
 Jack Baker 
 


